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                                                                                 Media Advisory          August 23, 2017 

 

Update on the National Inquiry into Missing and Murdered Indigenous Women and Girls   
 

 

WINNIPEG, MB-  The National Inquiry into Missing and Murdered Indigenous Women and Girls will hold a press 

conference on the final day of the Expert Panel Hearings on Indigenous Law and Decolonizing Perspectives.   

 

All Commissioners will be available on Thursday, August 24, 2017 at 12:30 PM. CT. Chief Commissioner Marion Buller 

will provide a statement about what was learning this week, followed by  a question period. All commissioners will take 

questions on the outcome of this week as well as those relating to the upcoming Community Hearings scheduled this 

fall. 

 

Location:  

Oodeena Celebration Circle 

The Forks 

Winnipeg, MB 

 

All media who wish to participate must RSVP to media@mmiwg-ffada.ca. There will be no media call in number. 

Questions will only be taken from media on-site. 

 

Released by:  

National Inquiry Communications  

604-561-8520  

Email: b.bolton@mmiwg-ffada.ca 

 

For more Information:  

 

Tiar Wilson, Communications Advisor  

204-298-7243 

t.wilson@mmiwg-ffada.ca  

 

Caroline Hotte, Communications Advisor (French) 

514- 295-0266 

c.n.hotte@mmiwg-ffada.ca 
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